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 09 March 2021 
  
  
 Our ref:  CE/CB/MCA 
  
  
  

 
For the attention of the Chief Executive, Maritime & Coastguard Agency 
 
 
Dear Sir 
 
Port Marine Safety Code – Statement of Compliance 
 
We the undersigned being Janet Jefferson, Portfolio Holder for Corporate Resources and 
Mike Greene, Chief Executive of Scarborough Borough Council and Port Marine Safety 
Code Duty Holder for Whitby and Scarborough Harbours, having considered all the 
requirements of the Port Marine Safety Code, including reviewing the risk assessments 
and safety management system, certify that Whitby and Scarborough Harbours meet the 
standards required by the Port Marine Safety Code. 
 
Yours faithfully 

     
Mr Mike Greene     Cllr Janet Jefferson 
Chief Executive & Duty Holder   Portfolio Holder for Corporate Resources 
 
 

  mike.greene@scarborough.gov.uk 
  www.scarborough.gov.uk 


